







09/07/06

Ontario Neon 303 W. Main Street Ontario, CA 91762

Dear Corey:

I have taken this opportunity to thank you for the years of dedicated service you have provided us. Your product is always excellent and installed right on time. The people at Ontario Neon, from the office staff to the install crew, are all professional, efficient and have a great attitude. Wienerschnitzel has enjoyed considerable success throughout the years. An important part of our growth is our ability to build our restaurants quickly and have them look good when we are done. You have helped make that possible with a quality product delivered promptly. Ontario Neon is a valuable part of the Wienerschnitzel team and we are pleased to recommend you to anyone who appreciates companies that make a difference.

Once again, Thanks

Lou Boemia

Director of Development